
   

 

   

 

Dates for the 

diary 
 

Y5 trip 2nd  July 

 

KS1 Sports day 3rd July 
9:15  – 10:45 

Y1 trip 4th July 

FS Sport’s Day 5th July 
9:15– 10:45 

 

Transition day for 
whole school 11th July. 

 

Green day 15th of July 
(more information to 
follow) 

 

15th-19th of July Y6 
bikeability 

 

SATURDAY 20th – 
Family fun day at 
Tankersley Hub 

 

 

 

Tankersley St. Peter’s Primary 
School  

Head Teacher Newsletter 
28.6.2024 
Our school vision prayer;  

 
Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are 
God, my Saviour and my hope is in you all day 
long.  
 

Dear Families 

 

What a week we have had!  I would like to thank the Y6 children for an 
amazing time at Hesley woods last week.  They were fantastic, they were 
polite, kind and they had fun.  My goodness though, those children can 
eat, and they don’t sleep!!  I was greeted at 6:30 a.m. by a child walking 

down the corridor eating a bar of galaxy 😊. 

I also got to taste some of the lake at Hesley Woods as I was 

savagely (it was my own fault really!) got pushed in.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

The teachers had a brilliant time too, and 
were not tired at the end at all!  Next 
year, we have a 2-night adventure at 
Kingswood planned for the new Y6 and a 
1 night away at Hesley, planned for the 
Y5. 

 

We would like to thank 2 lovely 
volunteers for helping us to make 
our Foundation yard even better – 
they have laid turf in an area, and 
we can’t wait to use it.  

 

The Y1s had an amazing trip 
Wigfield farm and met some 
interesting characters.  They 
were all fantastic and I know 
that the staff were very proud 
of them.  

 

 

 Lastly, we have just had a fabulous sports day up at Tankersley Hub – this 
is a brilliant facility.  The staff were lovely, there are lots of different rooms 
to rent – so if you have a special occasion coming up – do give them a 
phone call on 07989484050 or go to the website www.tankersleyhub.com  

I would like to thank all the parents for all their support with this event.  
The weather was not the best, but our spirits were definitely high!  I would 
also like to congratulate Finley’s Dad on winning the parents’ race.  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

95.6% 80 48 32 

 

Mrs. Harrison 

http://www.tankersleyhub.com/


   

 

   

 

  
 


